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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

At its meeting on Tuesday, November 23, 2021, the Howard County Board of Elections 

approved changing the location of three Early Voting Centers as listed below:   

 

Early Voting Center Changes 

From To 

Long Reach High School 
Auxiliary Gym & Main Gym 
6101 Old Dobbin Lane 
Columbia, MD  21045 

St. John Baptist Church 
Fellowship Hall 
9055 Tamar Drive 
Columbia, MD  21045 

Marriott’s Ridge High School 
Auxiliary Gym and Main Gym 
12100 Woodford Dr 
Marriottsville, MD  21104 

Gary J. Arthur Community Center 
Gym 
2400 Route 97 
Cooksville, MD  21723 
 

Reservoir High School 
Auxiliary Gym and Main Gym 
11550 Scaggsville Rd 
Fulton, MD  20759 

North Laurel Community Center 
Gym 
9411 Whiskey Bottom Rd 
Laurel, MD  20723 

 

NOTE:  Meadowbrook Athletic Complex, Multi-Purpose Room, and The Bain Center will serve 

again as Early Voting Centers in 2022. 

 

Drop Box Changes and Additions 

At its meeting on Tuesday, November 23, 2021, the Howard County Board of Elections 

approved changing the ballot drop box locations and adding new drop box locations as 

follows:   

 

Drop Box Location Changes 

From To 

Long Reach High School 
6101 Old Dobbin Lane 
Columbia, MD  21045 

St. John Baptist Church 
9055 Tamar Drive 
Columbia, MD  21045 
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Marriott’s Ridge High School 
12100 Woodford Dr 
Marriottsville, MD  21104 

Gary J. Arthur Community Center 
2400 Route 97 
Cooksville, MD  21723 
 

Reservoir High School 
11550 Scaggsville Rd 
Fulton, MD  20759 

North Laurel Community Center 
9411 Whiskey Bottom Rd 
Laurel, MD  20723 

 

 

New Drop Box Locations 

 

West Friendship VFD 
12535 Old Frederick Rd 
Sykesville, MD  21784 
 
George Howard Building 
3430 Court House Drive 
Ellicott City, MD  21043 
 
Scaggsville Howard County Police Dept. 
11226 Scaggsville Rd 
Laurel, MD 20723 
 
Elkridge 50+ Center 
6540 Washington Blvd 
Elkridge, MD  21075 
 

NOTE:  Meadowbrook Athletic Complex, The Bain Center and the Howard County Board of 

Election Office will serve again as Drop Box Locations in 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 


